
 

 

I N V I T A T I O N 

FIRST ANNUAL SCIENTIFIC CONFERENCE ON GERIATRIC AND 

 PALLIATIVE MEDICINE 

 

Dear colleagues, 

It is our great honor to invite you to the first scientific conference 

Organized by the PHI Specialized hospital for geriatric and  

palliative medicine “13 November - Skopje” 

 

The conference will be held under the motto: 

 

WHERE ARE WE AND WHERE DO WE WANT TO BE 

 

This year, the Conference is dedicated to strategies and policies surrounding the 

care of geriatric and palliative patients 

We aim to unite doctors from different specialties whose interests overlap with geriatrics 

and palliative care, and of course psychologists, social workers and nurses who are an 

integral part of the team. 

The conference is being held in full cooperation with the Macedonian Society for 

Geriatric Medicine and the Palliative Care Association of the Republic of Macedonia. 

The event will be held on 14th and 15th of November, 2025 at the Aleksandar Palace 

Hotel in Skopje. 

 

Warm regards 

 

Prim. Dr. Lence Neloska, Mr.Sci. 

President of the Scientific Board 

For more informations: http://gerontology.org.mk/godishnaKonferencija2025.html 

http://gerontology.org.mk/godishnaKonferencija2025.html

